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 Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, employees and programs of the school system, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on November 20, 2014, does hereby recognize the achievements of the following:

Hailey Burrell, a Lakewood Elementary School 3rd grader, earned first place in the K-3rd grade division at the Kentucky Art Education Association art contest.  

Gage Hobbs, a Lakewood Elementary School 4th grader, earned first place in the 4th-6th grade division at the Kentucky Art Education Association art contest.  

Rebecca Mackey, Kathryn Goodman, Madeline Boyd, Erin Masterson, Leslie Langley and Hannah Sharp, Central Hardin High School seniors, finished third in the Agricultural Issues event at the National FFA Convention & Expo Oct. 28-31 in Louisville.  The prepared a 15-minute presentation of their finding and theories on the Bluegrass Pipeline to a panel of judges.  They earned first place at the Kentucky FFA Convention in June.  

Linda Patten, math intervention teacher at Lakewood Elementary, was recognized by the Kentucky Council for Mathematics and the Northern Kentucky University President as an Outstanding Trailblazer for Mathematics Education at a recent reception.


The Hardin County Schools Student Transportation Team, “was found to be performing at an exemplary level” after an audit conducted the Kentucky Department of Transportation Pupil Transportation Section.  The audit stated no deficiencies were found in driver training records, buses are in excellent condition and well maintained and the HCS Student Transportation Department is well organized. The report also noted that the HCS Transportation Policy Manual is “excellent and could be used as a model for other districts.” It also stated that “The HCS transportation department is operating at a very high level based on its current staffing level.” 
The Board extends its congratulations to these individuals for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.
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